
 

 

 

 
May 9, 2017 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT 
RFP 17-031P Waste Management and Recycling Services 

 

TO:  All Submitting Vendors 

 

 
On April 28, 2017 at 2:00 P.M. EST RFP submittals (s) for the above referenced project were 
received by Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA). 
 
This letter serves as notification that PSTA intends on moving forward to the Supplier 
Presentation/Interview stage with the below listed vendor: 
 
 

Waste Management 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to e-mail ehaubner@psta.net. 
 
Eric L. Haubner 
Purchasing Agent II 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Failure to file a protest within the prescribe time frame stated in the RFP, or failure to post the bond or other security required 
by law within the time allowed for filing a protest shall constitute a waiver of proceedings. The 72 hour filing requirement will 
end on May 12, 2017 @ 4:00 p.m. EST. 
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